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the blueprint for the future of UNDE





As the new OPI for the Young Workers Committee, my first order of business was to solicit volunteers for committee members and alternates. Correspondence was sent out and, as a result, 8 of 10 regions are now represented. NL/NB, and NS remain vacant at the time this report was drafted. Ontario is currently the only region with a designated Alternate Representative. Alternate Representatives are important for addressing concerns of succession planning and continuity.
Current membership list as of May 7, 2022:

NS – Vacant





Contact: YW_NS@unde.org
AB/N – Renée Freel




Contact: YW_ABN@unde.org
BC – Danielle Dardengo



Contact: YW_BC@unde.org
M/S – Megan Duthie




Contact: YW_MS@unde.org
NCR – Alicia Bezanson



Contact: YW_NCR@unde.org

CSE – Freyja Wilson




Contact: YW_CSE@unde.org
NPF – Patrick Desormeaux



Contact: YW_NPF@unde.org

QC – Pamela Grenon




Contact: YW_QC@unde.org

NL/NB – Vacant




Contact: YW_NLNB@unde.org

ON – Ciaran Kai Selmes, alt Katie Russell

Contact: YW_ONT@unde.org

OPI – James Potts




Contact: VP_ONT@unde.org

The first meeting of this mandate was held May 3rd, 2022. Attendance was as follows:
ON Representative – Ciaran Kai Selmes

ON Alternate Representative – Katie Russell

CSE Representative – Freyja Wilson

M/S Representative – Megan Duthie

OPI – James Potts

As this was the first meeting and there are several new members, it was more of an introduction and an opportunity for me to understand the current state of the committee. Attendance is expected to be higher at the next meeting. The Terms of Reference are recent and remain applicable.
We discussed the current needs of the committee along with some ideas for the future. As this mandate is contracted in comparison with the usual 3-year terms, it is important for the committee to move quickly in order to achieve its goals. My role will be to assist, advise, and liaise, but not make decisions. I now hold a good understanding of the immediate needs of the committee. I shall endeavour to empower the committee and support any initiatives. Sandra Mombourquette, as staff resource, has been diligently setting up new representatives with their regional email accounts and updating the website. Resources, including the Terms of Reference, are now available in both official languages. Correspondence and meeting minutes shall all be provided in both official languages as well.
The Young Worker Committee is both happy and proud to report that the Local 00650 Executive is composed entirely of Young Workers!

The next meeting has been scheduled for Tuesday, June 7, 2022 @ 6pm ET.
Respectfully submitted,

James Potts
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